
 

 

 

 

 

Winter Basketball Program  
 

Dear families: 

We are pleased to announce that our basketball program will begin next week!  Special 

thanks are extended to Don Franklin and Matthew Martin who will be coaching.   

 

The program will run every Monday and Wednesday at lunchtime. Practices will be open to 

any students in Grades 4 or 5.  This is an exciting and challenging game for students of all 

ages and a fantastic opportunity to begin a life-long sport.  

 

Equipment 

 Students will need to wear shorts, t-shirts and runners.  

 Water Bottles are very important.  Please make sure that your child brings one in 

order to remain hydrated during practice.  

 

A basketball jamboree is planned for late January/February 2017. Details will go home 

once they are announced.  

 

Looking forward to a great basketball season! 

Cindy Sanderson 

Principal 
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Strawberry Vale Basketball Program 

 
Please sign and return to Mrs. Sanderson 

 

 

Child’s Name ______________________________________ Grade: ________   Div # _______ 

 

I give permission for my child ________________ to participate in the Basketball Program.   

Parental Signature _______________________________________  

Date __________________________ 

Strawberry Vale Elementary 
 

A learning community, nurturing the whole child to be the best they can be 
 

4109 Rosedale Ave, Victoria, BC V8Z 5J5 
Ph:  (250) 479-4014 Fax/Child Alert: (250) 479-5322 

 


